
 

 
22nd September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our science topic this half term we would like the children to 

bring in a shoe box during the week beginning Monday 25th September. 

They are going to be creating habitats in small groups using art 

resources.   

 

We would also like to remind you to check Google Classroom on a 

regular basis as this is where we will post homework suggestions and 

other relevant information. A science task will be posted over the next 

couple of days.     

 

We ask that children are reminded that they are not to bring toys into 

school unless it is for a special show and tell. We have had a few 

children bringing them into class during lesson time.   

 

 

Many thanks 

The Year 2 Team. 



 


